
 

      Rumboldswhyke School  
28th June 2021 

 
Year 1 Curriculum Letter – Summer Term – Mrs Toy and Mrs Harris 

 
This half term, our Learning Experience is called ‘Minibeast Safari’ and below you can see the learning 
that will be taking place in the different subjects: 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Gentle reminders: 

✓ PE happens on a Monday and Thursday: your child will need PE top, shorts and plimsoles/trainers 
on those days. 

 
Ways to help at home: 

✓ Please continue to hear your child read regularly, every day, if possible. 
✓ Practice using money with your child. Can they find ways to make 10p, 20p or 50p using different 

coins? 
✓ Practice using telling the time for o’clock and half past times; 
✓ Practice counting in 2’s, 5’s and 10’s. This could be done whilst they are walking to school, laying 

the table for dinner, having a bath etc. 
 

With very best wishes, 
Mrs Harris and Mrs Toy 

Science 
We will learn about minibeasts and their habitats. 
After learning about how to collect them safely, 

we will use the school grounds to hunt for 
minibeasts. 

Maths 
 
 

Literacy 
We will read, hear and discuss a range of minibeasts poems. 
We will also learn a poem to perform in front of our peers. 
Our written outcome will be to write a tongue twister using 

a given structure.  

Art 
We will learn about the work of Henri 

Matisse before creating our own 
minibeast picture using his techniques. 

 

PSHE 
We will hear the story of ‘The Omnibombulator’ by 
Dick King-Smith and explore themes presented for 
the beetle such as feelings of courage, bravery and 
resilience, before reflecting on our own skills and 

talents.   
 

Minibeast Safari 

Money: 
Recognising coins; 
Recognising notes; 
Counting in coins. 
 

Time: 
Before and after - talk about events using today, yesterday and 
tomorrow; 
Dates, days and months; 
Telling the time to the hour; 
Telling the time to the half hour. 
 


